
 

 
March 11, 2015 

 
 
Gulf Coast State College Selection Committee for RFP#1-2014/2015 Athletics Charter Bus Services is 
recommending that the two (2) proposers to submit for RFP#1-2014/2015 Athletics Charter Bus Services  
be allowed to provide presentations on 03/24/15 to committee.  The firms are: 

 Kincaid Coach Lines, Inc 
 Sunshine Shuttle & Limousine 

 
It was determined that these two (2) proposers meet the requirements set forth in RFP#1-2014/2015, and 
Addendums.  Both firms will receive a separate letter with instruction and additional information to provide 
to Selection Committee at presentation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks 
Fred Brown, Procurement Director 
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